
 
    
 
Patient Participation Group Meeting 21/02/2016 
 
Present – Mohan Sekeram (MS), Leon Bell (LB), Yvonne Goodwin (YG), Joseph 
Uwagba (JU), David Chung (DC), Ekta Patel (EP), Ray Hautot (RH) 
 
 

1. Introductions 
 

2. Chair  
Mr David Chung has agreed to be Chair of PPG for a period of 6 months with 
Ekta Patel as administrative support.  
 

3. Bowel Cancer Screening – Ekta Patel 
Ekta presented PowerPoint presentation on what this is and statistics.  
Screening process will be changing in the future to make it more streamlined. 
Need to have more patients to respond to Kits that they receive. 
 

4. Social Prescribing – Ray Hautot 
Ray explained in more detail what this was and the purpose of the programme. 
If there was anybody that group may feel that might benefit from this 
programme to let GP know. 

 
5. A.O.B 

Patients Updating Details  
Possibility of placing an advert in the community newspaper for patients of 
Wide Way Surgery to update their contact details as often telephone numbers 
that are on the system are incorrect. 

 
Cancer Awareness month 
Ekta to do a stand in the month of April to promote Bowel Cancer screening 
as April is Cancer awareness month.  Members wishing to assist to please 
contact Ekta. 
 
Contact Details 
Members in attendance agreed that it would be a good idea to have each 
other’s contact details.  Leon to contact the other group members to gain 
permission to share details. 

 
6. Next Meeting Date 

18th April at 18.30 
 
      


